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The warm glow of summer is all gone. You see
an old hut in the fields, having a roof of straw,
which is now covered with snow. The door is
broken down, and some boys are in the hut.

Can you see what these boys are doing'? They
have set a net at a little distance from the hut,
and are trying to catch some birds in it. It is a
square net, and is set on its edge upon the snow,
and held up by a stick.

There is a long line, one end of which is tied to
the stick, and the other end is held by one of the
boys in the hut. The line lies loosely on the

snow, but the boy will draw it in very slowly, until
it gets almost straight. Then, if he pulls the line
quickly, the stick will be pulled away, and the net
will fall.

The boys have put some chaff and seeds under
the net, and now they are watching some snow-
birds that are near it. If the birds go under the
net to get the seeds, the boy will pull the string
quickly, and the net will fall and catch the birds.

The boys want the birds to put them in a cage.
Sometimes boys catch large flocks of doves and
quails in this way; but doves and quails are more
shy than snow-birds, and it is not very easy to
catch them.

Do you see any persons besides those in the
hut'? On the right, beyond the net, is a man
with a bundle of sticks on his back; and on the
left, but farther off, is a man with a gun on his
shoulders. The figures of these men seem quite
black, because the ground is so white around them.


